

Take the survey and help us prioritize federal funding for community development!

The City of Madison and Dane County want to know what you think about how we should spend money from the Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) over the next five years (2025–2029).

This money helps with things like:

- Affordable housing
- Economic and business development
- Neighborhood centers
- Access to resources

We need your help to figure out what our community needs most. Your ideas will help us decide where to focus our efforts.

This survey should take approximately 10 minutes to complete, and is available in English, Spanish, Hmong, and Chinese.



Scan the QR code or visit bit.ly/DaneConPlan2024



